Gautam Buddha University held its annual food festival, Dawat-E-GBU on 26 March 2022
Saturday. The vice Chancellor Prof. Ravindra Kumar Sinha blessed the festival with his
appearance as the chief guest for the event. The event was held in the campus at the Grand Walk
from 2:00 pm onwards. Under the guidance of Faculty Coordinators Dr. Samar Ragshin and Dr.
Monika Bhati , the student of School of Management organised this fest. The event consisted 35
of a variety of food and beverages. The college invited vendors from outside to be a part of this
fest.

After a lag of of 2 years due to COVID 19, GBU organized its annual grub fest in all its
splendour in the picturesque and sprawling campus of the university. Due to the enthusiastic
participation of students and faculty, including the gracious presence of the Honourable Vice-
chancellor, the event was a grand success. All the execution was done by the students and their
core team(The student head Co - Ordinaters were Anushka Singh and Gulshan Shah along with
the core team :- Soubhagya Kr Ray, Akansha jha, Palak, Divya,Pooja , Aryan, Abhishek, Neyaz,
Garima Singh, Kuldeep , Anuj)under proper guidance from their respective coordinators. The
event was sponsored by Burger Singh, Alpha 1 and Apptronics Software. The food stalls varied
from street food like momos, chaat, bhel puri to authentic indian traditional foods like Kachori
and Daal baati. There was a specific section of beverages which made the event more successful
in the hot summer afternoon. It was a great way for all to have a relaxing stroll in the quaint
walkway and at the same time enjoy an impressive variety of delicacies to suit everyone’s taste
buds. The students of Gautam Buddha University were not limited to just stalls, a proper cultural
treat of entertainment was also organised this year by the students. Various dance performances,
solo singing and group singing, instrument playing along with an open mic was organised by the
students. Two students from the school of ICT anchored the whole event beautifully. In the end,
we also got to hear our honorable VVC sirs' words of appreciation for the team and the students

attending the fest. It was a very well organised and executed event by the students.
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